Reply ID: v4u9

Dear Katie,

So glad you enjoyed my Christmas poem. Please know we made the best of our Christmas here; we were kind to each other no matter how cruel the gulag was to us. Your readership is valued and I ask you continue to follow along. I need your support!

Do you see yourself getting involved in a deeper way? We could certainly use the assistance. There are so many projects and events and your involvement could prove invaluable. Please let me know what you can do for "The Movement"?

Thank you again and you can contact me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927 MCI Norfolk PO Box 43 Norfolk. MA 02056-0043

Be safe. I am,

1

In Struggle,

Timothy J. Muise

Prisoner Rights Activist tim.muise.63@gmail.com

random to the policy

Terror reigns, if we are silent. Our voices are power, bringing light to the night.